
Bay of Quinte Angler Surveys
May through August 2023

The MNRF-Lake Ontario Unit staff will be on the 
Bay of Quinte interviewing anglers about their 
catch.  The angler survey begins on May 6 when 
the recreational walleye season opens and runs 
until mid August. 

The survey is conducted every weekend and two to 
three weekdays. Information is collected on angler 
catch and  harvest including biological information 
from fish being harvested.  

Participation in the interviews is voluntary.  
Survey information helps monitor angler harvest 
and measure the overall health and nature of the 
recreational fishery.

For more information see:  
Lake Ontario Annual Reports

Contact: Colin Lake colin.lake@ontario.ca

Survey Areas

http://www.glfc.org/loc_mgmt_unit/
mailto:colin.lake@ontario.ca
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